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16,231

preschoolers receiving a dailymeal,
quarterly health checks and preschool

23,456

receiving ongoing care and treatment

A
HIV positive children and adults / /W'
7))

12,345

HIV positive children and adults
initiating TB care and treatment

HIV+ women
1 557 treated for early
y cervical cancer
children with
1 287 disabilities
y receiving care
preschool parents
480 engaged in income
generating projects

disabled children
1 20 receiving new
specialized wheelchairs

disabled adolescents
56 engaged in income
generating projects

Dear Friends,

Thank you once again for your generous support. Having recently returned from Zimba-
bwe | am both inspired and humbled by your generous spirit and the magnitude of its
impact on the children of Zimbabwe. Through your overwhelming generosity we have
time and time again exceeded our goals to improve the health and wellbeing of at-risk
children and families of Zimbabwe.

In my 2022 report to you we focused on the extraordinary JF Kapnek Team in Zimbabwe
who work tirelessly to implement the health and education programs we all work to sup-
port. It seems only natural that this year we should focus on our donors. As you will see,
some of you made an extra effort over the past year to support a special project while
others have generously provided the core funding that makes it possible for Kapnek Trust
USA and JF Kapnek Zimbabwe to accomplish so much each year.

So thank you all for making it possible while the list below is not complete by any means,
| want to thank you ALL!!....Joe, Lisa, Ann, Peter, Candace, Tammy, David, Mark, Liz,
Steve, Bonnie, Kerry, Hunter, Kelly, Carrie, Barbara, Shelli, Amy, Kathy, Roger, Darlene,
Bob, Angela, Helen, Peter, Phil, Beth, Mary, Ken, Joanne, Jim, Caroline, Rick, Davina,
Mike, Susan, Paul, Richard, Greg, Kelly, Valerie, Tom, Virginia, Andy, Alesia, Maureen,
Adam, Roseanne, Linda, Arthur, Rosemary, Ken, Mary, Margi, Cambria, Matt, Drew,
Carol, Chris, Marie, Brad, Andrea, Tim, Cara, Angela, Angelo, Jose, Arlane, Frank, Pat,
Laura, Bruce, Rita, Jeff, Marilyn, Julie, Ariane, Ignacio, Frances, Charlie, Don, Janice,
Hany, Coop, Chop, Lindy, Judith, Laura, Mitch, Jan, Eric, Sophie, Ron, Robin, Scott,
Mindy, Rob, Cam, Todd and Madelene, and many more... you all, and | mean ALL of you,
are what make these great programs possible!!!

With deep appreciation,
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Dan and the entire Kapnek Team
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Heidi and Geoff are old friends of
the Kapnek Trust who worked on

a preschool project in Zimbabwe
many years ago. They approached
us wanting to support a project with
money they had been saving for the
past year. We came up with a plan
to enhance our Preschool-Child
Health Program to support several
thousand quarterly health checks!
In addition, our mutual friends,
Tammy and David, matched Heidi
and Geoff’s contribution to meet the
need to refurbish the ICU at Harare
Children’s Hospital.

HEIDI & GEOFF

This fall, Bob, Mark, Connie, and =
friends flew over to Harare to

fit 120 custom wheelchairs for /
children with cerebral palsy. As you  *
can see from the photos, this was
a joyful effort that brought smiles to
everyone! The impact of this proj-
ect will reverberate in the lives of
these children for years to come...
Bravo!lll

BOB, MARK & CONNIE

Steve, an avid supporter of Kapnek,
travelled to Zimbabwe with his sons, ==
Austin and Parker, to see the impact of .
his effort to improve access to medica-
tions at Harare Children’s Hospital. Both
young men were inspired by all that has
been accomplished through their Dad’s
generous support. When they person-
ally saw the difficulties facing Harare
Children’s Hospital, they took the initia-
tive to create a crowd funding campaign
and ultimately raised the funds
necessary to refurbish the hospital’s
Entrance Hall and Emergency Room.

STEVE, AUSTIN & PARKER

LUKAS

A similar ‘all in the family’ story is
that of Lukas who travelled to
Zimbabwe with his parents,
Susanne who is engaged in a
UCSEF child health research project
and Arnd who helps manage

the Herz Foundation, one of our
longstanding partner organizations.
During his visit Lukas was inspired
to raise funds for a borehole. The
result is the Chishoshe School
Borehole which provides fresh
water and improved health to
hundreds of school children.

An ‘in the works category’ project
is Zack'’s effort to raise funds as
part of his Bar Mitzvah. As of this
writing funds are being collected
in support of our Preschool - Child
Health Program and the shipping
of medical supplies to Harare
Children’s Hospital.

YOU MAKE THE DIFFERENCE

With your support we have made great strides in our efforts to
eliminate new cases of HIV in young children and their parents;
provide nutrition, health screenings and early childhood education
to thousands of children; provide physical therapy and wheel-
chairs to children with disabilities; and scholarships to exceptional
premedical students.

Over the years ahead we hope to eliminate HIV/AIDS, help develop
a national preschool-child health program, support the develop-
ment of Harare Children’s Hospital into a center of excellence and
expand the national capacity to respond to climate change. We
look forward to the challenge.

YES, | WANT TO HELP CREATE A HEALTHIER WORLD FOR ALL CHILDREN.
O $50 sends a child to a Kapnek Preschool for a year.

O $300 provides a disabled child with a custom-fit wheelchair.

O $500 buys porridge to feed 80 kids for six months.

0 $2,500 renovates one classroom,creating a preschool where
80 children will receive a daily meal, healthcare and early
childhood education.
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Please make checks payable to: The Kapnek Trust
936 Dewing Ave. Suite E3, Lafayette, CA 94549

YOUR DONATION IS TAX DEDUCTIBLE AS WE ARE A REGISTERED 501(C)3 PUBLIC CHARITY



